


Gingerbread houses
with the
1st & bth Graders




Now that the weather is growing colder we do ask that all
students be dress appropriately forHhe cold.
(I “ttead 1o Yoe to play in Hhe show” continves to be our policy at
FRES. Winter jackets are required when Hhe weather drops
below 32 degrees.
|-(' you heed. help securing any of these irems please reach outto

¢ the front office and your request will be handled discreety.

Important dates:

The second round of
iReady testing begins * Dec. 22n4_ p
January 8th -19th, look for Break No scp,
more information from j::
your child’s teacher in the '
New Year.
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THIS WEEK AT LY BOROUGH
CENTRAL SCHOOL

It has been a fun and fantastic week at LCSII We all got fo participate in
ho\‘\day spirit weekll Ms. Rourke's Class read the story Frosty the
Snowman and then made their own “Frosties! Mrs. MacPherson's Class
made marshmallow and pasta sculptures and ’rhe\/ also made ho\'\da\/
paper chains! Ms. Difilippo's Class also made the marshmallow and pasta
sculptures and ’rhe\/ also filled up the class Grinch's heart with acts of
kindnessl! Way to golll Just a reminder that there will be no school from
12/22/23 1o 11/24 for our hohda\/ breakl See you on January 2nd! Have a
safe and restful breakl!




